SHUN LEE CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL (2022-2023)

Dear Parents, 15t September 2022
Circular No.12
Study Room Arrangement for S4 to S6 Students

In order to provide a good learning environment for S4 to S6 students who have special needs, study rooms
in our school will be open until 6:00 p.m. on normal school days starting from 13" September 2022
(Tuesday). On Saturdays, study rooms will be open from 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Students have to fill in the reply slip and the reason for using the study room. Students using the study rooms
must sign in and sign out at the reception near the school entrance. The opening hours of the study rooms
will be adjusted according to the special application and the announcement of the EDB. Please pay attention
to future School notices.

Attached please find the regulations concerning the use of the study rooms for your reference.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,

Lee Yuen Ping
Principal

Reply Slip
Circular No. 12 (2022-2023)

Study Room Arrangement for S4 to S6 Students

Name: Class: ( ) Date:

Dear Ms. Lee,

Thank you for notifying me of the study room arrangement.
*[ 1 would like to help my son / daughter apply for using the study rooms. The reasons are as follows:

* 1 do not need to help my son / daughter apply for using the study rooms. I shall remind my son /
daughter to follow the regulations attached.

Yours sincerely,

Signature of Parent
* Please tick in the box as appropriate.
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Study Room Opening Hours (2022-2023)

Date: 13" September 2022 to 21 June 2023
Normal School Days Saturdays, Sundays and Holidays
Time: 1:30 p.m. — 6:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. —4:30 p.m.

\enue: Rooms 101-104 (S6)
Rooms 105-106 (S4 and S5)

*On every Sunday, Rooms 101-104 are reserved for Our Lady Queen of Angel’s Parish to hold religious activities. All S4-S6
students have to use Rooms 105 and 106.

Regulations

Students are allowed to do revision only in the study rooms, so absolute silence should be maintained.
Do not have meals nor listen to music in the study rooms. Students should have discussion outside the
study rooms and have their meals in the school tuckshop.

Students should keep the study rooms and the tuckshop clean and tidy. They should wash the used
dishes and cups themselves after their meals in the tuckshop.

If study rooms are open until 10:00 p.m. in the future, students should finish their dinner, go back to the
study rooms and sign in before 7:00 p.m. They have to sign out when they leave the school. For
security reason, the gate at the school entrance will be locked from 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. For
energy-saving reason, classrooms with less than 5 students will not be open.

On Saturdays, Sundays and Holidays, students do not need to wear school uniform, but they should
dress properly when they come back to school. Students must sign in and sign out at the reception
counter near the school entrance.

Students are not allowed to use their mobile phones and smart watches in the study rooms. In case they
need to be in touch with their parents, they can use the telephone in the General Office.

Students must follow the instructions of the tutors and the janitors. In case of any emergency, students
should approach them immediately.



